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Virginia’s Century Forest Program 

The Summer 2016 edition of the VFLU included a write-up about Virginia’s new Century 

Forest Program.  This program recognizes Virginia families whose properties have been in 

the same family for 100 years or more, include at least 20 contiguous acres of managed 

forests, are lived on or managed by a descendant of the original owners, and have a 

documented history of timber harvests or other forest management activities.   

 

In November, 23 families from across Virginia were granted this recognition.  

Congratulations to all!  Please visit: http://augustafreepress.com/virginia-families-

honored-century-forest-landowners/ for a complete list of families.  If you believe your 

property qualifies, please contact the Century Forest Program at: 

CenturyForests@dof.virginia.gov. 
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